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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 215 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in public education infrastructure 
in the history of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities 
across NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and 
supports growth in the local economy.

Project overview

Murrumbidgee Regional High School is the new high school model for Griffith. As part of this new model, the high 
school is receiving upgrade works across both Griffith and Wade sites, which will enable students to have access to 
a wide range of subject options and school facilities.

Stage 1 of the Murrumbidgee Regional High School project was completed in early 2021. The Stage 2 project is in 
the early planning stage, and is expected to include:

	■ A multipurpose hall at both the Griffith and Wade sites.

	■ An upgrade of the school library at the Griffith site.

Next steps

The Murrumbidgee Regional High School Stage 2 project team will shortly appoint an architect and consultants to 
finalise the schematic design for stage 2. We will then be able to share more details about this exciting project with 
the school community.
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